
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
FRN #0010-1553-98  
 
May 7, 2004 

 
    
Marlene H. Dortch, Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
Washington, DC 
 
Attention:  Wireline Competition Bureau 
 
Transmittal No. 2 of the Consolidated Communications Companies 
 
The accompanying tariff material, issued by the Consolidated Communications 
Companies (CCC; FRN #0010-1553-98), consisting of TXU Communications Telephone 
Company d/b/a Consolidated Communications (TXUCTC-CC) and Ft. Bend Telephone 
Company d/b/a Consolidated Communications (FBTC-CC), and bearing Tariff F.C.C. 
No. 1, Access Service, is sent to you for filing in compliance with the requirements of the 
Communications Act of 1934, as amended.  The proposed effective date of May 22, 
2004, is fifteen days after the filing date, in accordance with Section 204(a)(3) of the 
Communications Act of 1934, as amended.   
 
This filing proposes a promotion for the Companies’ ADSL service, updates technical 
references in Section 0 to match those listed in the National Exchange Carrier 
Association (NECA) Tariff FCC No. 5, corrects one administrative error, and updates the 
Title Page to reflect the Issuing Officer’s new title.  
 
The tariff pages being submitted with this Transmittal are as follows: 
 
CCC Tariff FCC No. 1 1st Revised Title Page 1 Title Page 
 1st Rev Page 0-1, 0-5, 0-6 Check Sheets  

 1st Rev Pages 0-28 – 0-30 Technical References 
 1st Rev Page 16-16 Text Correction 

1st Rev Page 17-28 ADSL Promotion for  
 Original Page 17-28.1   TXUCTC d/b/a CC 

1st Rev Page 18-31 ADSL Promotion for  
 Original Page 18-31.1   FBTC d/b/a CC 

 
 
 

300 Decker Drive 
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www.consolidated.com 

This filing is made pursuant to 
Section 204 (a) (3) of the 
Communications Act and 
becomes effective in 15 days. 
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This transmittal letter and the supporting documents are being electronically filed today 
via the Federal Communications Commission’s Electronic Tariff Filing System (EFTS).     
 
The original letter of application, along with F.C.C. Form 159 and filing fees in the 
amount of $695, is concurrently being delivered to the wholesale Lockbox Shift 
supervisor – Mellon Bank, pursuant to Section 61.32(b) of the Commission’s Rules.  
Acknowledgment and date of receipt of this application by the Mellon Bank is requested.  
A duplicate copy of the application is provided for this purpose. 
 
All correspondence and inquiries in connection with this filing should be addressed to me 
at 300 Decker Drive, Irving, TX  75062-8136, (214) 774-3272. 
 
 
 
 
 
Michael J. Shultz 
Vice President, Regulatory and Public Policy 


